
To: Charles Soules 
Subject: RE: Brett Drive 
 
 
From: Charles Soules   
Sent: Wednesday, January 05, 2011 1:25 PM  
To: Joanne Eckert  
Subject: FW: Brett Drive 
 
 
-----Original Message-----  
From: Jerry Karasek [mailto:JKARASEK@kumc.edu]   
Sent: Wednesday, January 05, 2011 11:10 AM  
To: David Woosley  
Cc: mikeamyx515@hotmail.com  
Subject: Re: Brett Drive 
 
David 
 
Thanks for getting back with me..........although it has improved a 
little, the main  
issue is still having 4 unrelated people living at 2325 Brett Drive.  If 
the city would  
ever take care of that, then it would improve significantly.  With that 
said, I don't  
think pursuing the No Parking is worthwhile at this time.  Right now, I'm 
really the  
only house inconvenienced by the number of cars at 2325 Brett, so I'm 
sure the  
other neighbors that protested the No Parking in Nov. would argue the 
same again.   
I certainly want to be a good neighbor, so I don't think there's any 
reason to have  
this back on next weeks Agenda.............Thanks for checking with me! 
 
Jerry Karasek 
2324 Brett Drive 
 
>>> David Woosley <DWoosley@lawrenceks.org> 1/5/2011 11:01 AM >>> 
Hi Jerry, 
 
As you know, at the November 9, 2010 City Commission meeting, the 
Commission  
deferred for 60 days the request to establish No Parking along the north 
side of  
Brett Drive.  My question to you is, has the parking situation improved 
or do you  
want to pursue the restriction along the north side of the street.  
Please let me know  
at your convenience. 
 
Thanks, 
 
 [cid:image001.gif@01CBACC7.DFC09240]  
David E. Woosley, P.E., Transportation/Traffic Engineer -  
dwoosley@lawrenceks.org<mailto:dwoosley@lawrenceks.org> 
Public Works Department | City of Lawrence, 
KS<http://www.lawrenceks.org/> 
P.O. Box 708, Lawrence, KS 66044 
office (785) 832-3034 | fax (785) 832-3054 


